Txler Dale

From: Glenn Johnson <glennport@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 3:14 PM

To: Tyler Dale

Cc: jonathan jonathanlindstrom.com

Subject: RE: 9685 Stonebridge Trail North - Septic Permit 2022-2588

***External message alert: This message originated from outside the Washington County email system. Use caution

when clicking hyperlinks, downloading pictures or opening attachments.***

Thank you very much for your assistance in this Tyler.
We appreciate it.
Glenn Johnson

glennport@msn.com
(612) 244-4730

Sent from Mail for Windows

From: Tyler Dale
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 2:58 PM

To: 'Glenn Johnson'
Cc: jonathan jonathanlindstrom.com
Subject: RE: 9685 Stonebridge Trail North - Septic Permit 2022-2588

Glenn,
Please see the attached document. If you have any questions please let me know.

Tyler Dale | Senior Environmental Specialist

Washington County Department of Public Health and Environment
14949 62" Street North, Stillwater, MN 55082

651-430-6741

A great place to live, work and play...today and tomorrow

From: Glenn Johnson <glennport@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 1:22 PM

To: Tyler Dale <Tyler.Dale@co.washington.mn.us>

Cc: jonathan jonathanlindstrom.com <jonathan@jonathanlindstrom.com>
Subject: 9685 Stonebridge Trail North - Septic Permit 2022-2588

***External message alert: This message originated from outside the Washington County email system. Use caution

when clicking hyperlinks, downloading pictures or opening attachments.***



Hello Tyler,
It was a pleasure speaking with you today.

As we discussed, the existing septic tank at 9685 Stonebridge Trail N has
been pumped dry twice since May of 2022. Also, the property has not
been occupied since May of 2022. In that, water and septic systems have
not been in use since May of 2022.

As you are aware, a permit has been issued for a new septic system and
Rick Fuhr is schedule to install it as soon as weather permits. Please
respond with an appropriate notice/letter indicating that the existing
septic system does not pose an immediate public heath threat.

Thank you for your assistance in this.
Glenn Johnson

glennport@msn.com
(612) 244-4730

Sent from Mail for Windows



